
From: Tobacco.Notifications  
Sent: 20 October 2020 15:49 
To: @TLTsolicitors.com>; Martin Dockrell 
<Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk> 
Cc: @TLTsolicitors.com> 
Subject: OFFICIAL: RE: Breach of Tobacco and Related Products Regulations 2016 - Japan Tobacco 
International (JTI) [TLT-TLT.FID6701401] 
 
OFFICIAL  
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you for your correspondence to Martin Dockrell on 1st and following up on 14th 
October. The contents of these have been noted. 
 
This matter is currently being investigated under Article 3 of the EU Commission 
implementing Regulation (EU) 2016/779, and we will be in touch with you when this 
concludes.  
 
I would remind you that it is PHE’s policy to publish correspondence with tobacco 
manufacturers such as this. 
 
Kind regards, 
Tobacco Notifications Team 
 
Tobacco Notifications Team 
Health Improvement: Alcohol, Drugs, Tobacco, & Justice Division, Public Health England 
Email: Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk     Tel: 020 3682      www.gov.uk/phe   
Website: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/notification-of-tobacco-or-herbal-products-for-
smoking  
 




